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7th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Extra – Curricular Clubs Spring Term 

 

We are very pleased to be offering various extra- curricular clubs within our school, as this 

enables our children to learn skills to become part of a team, achieve their goals, show 

respect towards their peers and relish in the success of completing a club at our school. 

Please refer to this letter and the chart overleaf, for all the information regarding these clubs.  

Each club will be starting during the week beginning Monday 13th January (unless previous 

letters have been sent out). Clubs will run until week ending Friday 7th February.  

 

Clubs will not run during week beginning Monday 10th February due to Parent Consultation 

Meetings and Monday 17th February due to the half term holiday. Clubs will recommence 

week beginning Monday 24th February until Friday 3rd April. Please note KS1 clubs will NOT be 

running on Thursday 26th March and KS2 Clubs will NOT be running on Thursday 2nd April due 

to school discos.  

 

Clubs this year are running after school, they will begin straight after lessons and finish at 

4.15pm. If your child has been successful in gaining a place in a club, they will be sent home 

with a slip including the details of the club. Reply slips will have information on where to pick 

up your child from. Please pick up your child promptly at 4.15pm (Unless stated differently). 

If you would like your child to attend a club, then please fill out and return the slip provided 

no later than Friday 10th January. Each club has a limited amount of spaces; therefore 

children will be selected on a first come first served basis. Please can we ask that only 2 clubs 

are selected for each child (stating 1 as their first choice and 2 as their second choice of 

club). Please also ensure that you check that the club is the appropriate key stage for your 

child/children. Teachers will keep a list of the children who have not been selected, and 

these children will be prioritised for another place throughout the year. 

 

Please note: 

Bible Club- Bible Club will be held in Magenta Class and will finish at 4pm. 

Gymnastics – Finishes at 4:20pm and will end Tuesday 4th February (Some children will be 

invited to attend a Gymnastics competition, further information will follow). 

Young Voices- Starts back Thursday 9th January, 4:30pm collection and will finish Thursday 

30th January. 

Boys and Girls Football – Children will be contacted via separate letters to attend fixtures 

only. 

Hockey Club – Children will require warm P.E Kit due to being outside, trainers preferably as 

the ball is hard and daps can be slippery if the ground is wet. 

Cooking Club – There will two groups of 18 children. Both groups will run for 5 weeks at a time. 

There will also be a small cost implication of £2.50 for the 5 weeks to cover the cost of 

materials and ingredients. Monies should be sent in via a clearly labelled envelope once your 

child has received a club reply slip. 

Rounders – This club will begin week beginning Monday 24th February. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Naomi Smart 

 

 

 


